This teleconference will be held to discuss the IFB contracts for tag and tag decals along with the new contract for NASCAR tags and any other necessary Commission business.  The tag contract is currently in place for Waldale, the tag decal contract is currently in place with ITI, and the NASCAR tags are currently in place for RacePlates. DOR is recommending that the Tag Commission approve the bids from vendors: Irwin Hodson for the license plates, ITI for the tag decal contract and RacePlates for the NASCAR tags.  
 
Meeting to be held Wednesday, May 7th, 2025, at 1:30pm

Access Information:
Toll-Free:         888-822-7517
Access Code:  4666941

